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Sent via email: tmcghee@cityofbuchanan.com 
 

July 3, 2025 
2240749 
 
Mr. Tony McGhee, City Manager 
City of Buchanan 
302 N. Redbud Trail 
Buchanan, MI  49107 
 
RE: Lead Service Verification (Potholing) 
 
Dear Mr. McGhee: 
 
Please find enclosed the bid tabulation for the subject project. We have reviewed the bids 
submitted and recommend award to Plummer’s Environmental Services of Byron Center, 
Michigan in the amount of $592,496.00. 
 
Following Council action regarding contract award, we will request that the contractor furnish 
the necessary bonds and insurance and prepare the contracts for execution. If you have any 
questions, please contact our office. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Prein&Newhof 
 
 
 
Michael A. Schwartz, P.E. 
 
MAS:mvk 
 
Enclosure: Bid Tabulation 

 


